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Q.E.D. E X U G X ~ E R X N C G  C X M X T E D  
Consulting Engineers 

i 11 Market Street 
Monaghan 

16" August 2006 

Licensing Unit (Waste Licensing) 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
Environmental Protection Agency 

Tel. (047) 72060 
Fax. (047) 72061 

Mobile. 087 2438961 
e-mail. hugh@Qedeng.ie , 

)(b)(ii) of the Waste 

Dear Sirmadam 

Further to your letter of 1 gth June 2b06 to Monopower Etd, seeking additional 
information for their Waste Licence Application No. WO226-01, we wish to respond 
as follows; I I  

Because of the detailed nature of additional information required, this is currently 
being compiled by the company anb their legal department, by QED and by the site 
designers AET. However, due to hdlidays predominantly, all specific details are not 
available for submission within the two months specified in your letter. However the 
company now commits to have all fequired details sought in your letter of 1 gth June to i 
the EPA by 19th September. 

I hope this is to your satisfaction. 
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